
New Federal Minimum Wage 

On May 29, 2007 the H.R. 2206 bill was passed raising the Federal minimum wage to 
$5.85 per hour effective July 24, 2007. This action affects our non-status hourly employees only. 
This does not change the New NH minimum wage increase scheduled to occur in 
September 2007 (see below). Please be aware the current posted Extra Help 
Wage Chart and the EPAF Sub-classification chart effective September 1, 2007 
reflect the new NH minimum wage of $6.50 and will not be altered due to this 
interim Federal minimum wage change. 

 


